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Hello and good morning. My name is Jennifer Nadeau. My husband and I reside in 
Standish, Maine with our 8 year old son. We are the owners of Skyfall Cannapy in 
Gorham, Maine since 2012.
As parents, it is our job to keep our children safe. As parents ourselves, that is always 
our number one priority. With that being said, it is our job as parents to keep products 
out of reach from our childrens hands. That includes alcohol, cigarettes, coffee, and 
anything that could be detrimental to their growth and safety/wellbeing. As parents it 
is also our job to keep Cannabis products out of their reach the same way as the above
mentioned products. Rather than ban or increase restriction on Cannabis products, 
parents need to be diligent and do our jobs at keeping these products from our 
childrens hands. Children could also accidentally get ahold of pain medications 
prescribed by doctors if the parents are not doing their job. 
Thank you for your time and consideration with reading my testimony. May we all 
continue to grow together to be able to continue providing the best products for our 
patients while also keeping our children safe.


